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When:  Saturday, April 25, 2015 
Time:  Lunch/Brunch 10:30 AM after YE then meeting at 11:00 AM 

Where:  MLAA Hangar 

 
Program:  DOSS Aircraft will arrive 10:00—11:00 AM 

Discussion of training areas for Air Force Academy 
Helo brief along with their IFS/IFT mission brief  

-  

What a great day we had for YE’s.  Lots 

of pilots, ground support, and young 
people to fly.    

 

A hard day for Lee Wolford because he 

was still recuperating and not able to 
fly—it was torture just watching.  He’ll 

be ready to go this month though. 

Next Meeting 

Ground Support: Grant Sedgwick, Chad Pratt, BJ, YE  -  Coordinator: 
Carl Benda —  Pilots:  Jeff Moore, Dub Wiltrout, Lee Wolford, Ken 
Jarvi, Eric Rokke, Jim Steward, Brad Henry (kneeling) -  Ramp Mar-
shalls:  Brian Esch, Chris Sedgwick, Mike Cranford, Al Spratford Richard Martin worked the grill and visited with Luke. 
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April 25th Young Eagles 
Lunch/Brunch 
Chapter Meeting 

8:30 AM Launch 
10:30 AM 
11:00 AM 

May 23rd Young Eagles 
Lunch/Brunch 
Chapter Meeting 

8:30 AM Launch 
10:30 AM 
11:00 AM 

JUNE 13th MLAA Open  
House 

9:00 AM to 
4:30 PM 

AEFCO Student Flies Young Eagles 

-
 

 
-

 

EAA Chapter 551, St 

Cloud Minnesota, is 

planning a fly-out to 

Colorado Springs and 

expect to be at 

Meadow Lake  late 

afternoon, Thursday, April 30th.  They 

are bringing 7 planes and 20 people. 
 

EAA Chapter 72 will host a cookout 

starting at 5:00 PM on Friday, May 

1st.  Please let me know if you can 

make it so we have enough food for 

Richard to grill!   

Call Sandy (719-351-1640)  
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 President’s Message  
We had a great Young Eagle 
flight last month and our 
meeting afterwards was 
very interesting with Brian’s 
demonstration on making 
Carbon Fiber Panels.   
 
Brian is amazing with all of 
his knowledge about all 
kinds of manufacturing 

techniques and methods.  Thanks Brian!   
 
This month we have another Young Eagle flight and 

what should be a real interesting meeting after-
ward.  The AFA is sending some folks to talk about 
their training and where they fly and I understand 
that DOSS is sending a plane up form Pueblo as 
well.  Apparently the Fort Carson Helicopters have 
been doing some training at Meadow Lake and 
hopefully there will be some discussion about small 
airplanes operating around Helicopters or visa ver-
sa.  
 
See ya at the meeting! 

 

 

Renew/join EAA Chapter 72 

here . 

-ÁÒÃÈ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ  
 
"ÒÉÁÎ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ ÇÁÖÅ Á ÇÏÏÄ ÄÅÍÏ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÄÅÌÉÃÁÔÅ 
ÔÅÃÈÎÉÑÕÅÓ ÙÏÕ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ ÅÍÐÌÏÙ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÖÁÃÕÕÍ ÂÁÇȤ
ÇÉÎÇȢ    (Å ÄÅÓÃÒÉÂÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÌÁÙ ÕÐ ȟ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÃÒÅÁÔÅ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÅÁÌ ȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÎ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÁÐÐÌÙ ÔÈÅ ÖÁÃÕÕÍ ÔÏ ÃÒÅÁÔÅ  
ÐÒÅÓÓÕÒÅ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÕÒÅ ÐÒÏÃÅÓÓȢ 

http://eaa72.org/join.html
http://eaa72.org/join.html


A Travel Advantage 
 

 

 

 

Joan Spratford, Owner  

(719) 630 - 7700  

(800) 739 - 2520 Fax (719) 630 - 1892  
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Thank you for supporting 

these EAA Chapter 72  

members! 

Jerome Limoge, M.D. 
Senior Aviation Medical Examiner 

 
2020 North Academy Blvd  

Suite 155  

Colorado Springs, CO  

  

(719) 659-0988 

(719) 527-0196 fax 

 

There was excitement in the air on March 21st, as we held 

our 2015 Young Eagle Kickoff.  Carl Benda will be sharing  

Young Eagle Coordinator duties with me so look for an article 

ni chnli^o]_ bcg ch h_rn gihnbÝm h_qmf_nn_l,  Q_ `f_q 06 

S?Ým [h^ q_f]ig_^ 0 h_q S? jcfinm* Luke Billingsley (page 

2) and Eric Rokke , a new chapter member.  

 

In case you missed it, turn back to the ÚG__n % Al__nÛ  on 

j[a_ 0* fiq_l f_`n:  Q_Ý^ fce_ ni b[p_ [ aii^ nolhion `il ?;; 

Chapter 551 and show them some old -fashioned EAA Chap-

ter 72 hospitality.   Richard volunteered to grill up some 

\ola_lm-\l[nm qcnb nb_ `crchÝm* m[f[^* ^_mm_ln [h^ \_p_l[a_m,  

CÝg mncff qilecha ih nb_ g_ho,  Jf_[m_ f_n g_ ehiq c` q_ ][h 

count on you joining us.   

 

Have you ever sat in the back, or even the front, at one of our 

meetings and had the furnace or the air conditioner come on 

[h^ sioÝl_ f_`n qcnb domn q[n]bcha fcjm gip_,  

Well, no more!  Thanks to John Lingwall we 

have a PA system that will make those days a 

distant memory.  John also set up a system 

downstairs that we can use to make an-

nouncements during Young Eagles or other 

events from inside and outside the building.   

 

Nb_sÝff \inb a_n [ nls ion nbcm q__e_h^, 

 

See you Saturday!  

 

Sandy 

...from the desk of ...  
the editor  



Sandra Martin 

Newsletter Publisher 
7505 Mallard Drive 

Peyton, CO  80831 

  

M EAD OW  L AK E AIR POR T  -  COL OR AD O SPR IN G S,  COLOR AD O  

Phone: (719) 351-1640 

 Email: sandy_martin@earthlink.net 

Chapter 72 Officers  

President:   Jim Steward  719-487-9158 jim@kdsteward.com   

Vice President:   Bob Hall  719-591-6622 robjhall@comcast.net    

Secretary:   Tony Nesse  719-487-7485 tonynesse@gmail.com 

Treasurer:   Sandy Martin   719-351-1640 sandy_martin@earthlink.net 
Membership Chairman:   Mike Jerger  719-637-0876 michaeljerger@hotmail.com\ 

Director:   Vann Norred  719-229-2150 vann@pikespeak.net 
 
Young Eagle Coordinator:   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 sandy_martin@earthlink.net    

Young Eagle Pilot Coordinator:   Lee Wolford  719-338-1370 leefly@Sprynet.com 

Newsletter :   Sandy Martin  719-351-1640 sandy_martin@earthlink.net 

Webmaster:   Bob Hall  719-591-6622 robjhall@comcast.net 

  

   

 Burrall Sanders                  719-660-8650     

 Jay Brinkmeyer   719-963-3408 

About Our Chapter  

EAA Chapter 72 meets at Meadow Lake Airport.  Meetings are on Saturday, usually following the  3rd Tuesday of each 

month with a Young Eagle Rally and/or breakfast/brunch/lunch.  Look for the calendar of events to highlight special chapter 

events like Young Eagle Rallies, fly-outs, and all other chapter sponsored activities. 

 
The Chapter Newsletter is published monthly, normally mailed and available on the website a few days before each meeting.  

Readers are encouraged to contribute articles, photos, etc. by submitting them to the Newsletter Editor in hard copy ð email, pen/

paper, as long as itôs not verbalðby the first Saturday of each month.    

 

Annual membership is $25.  Send to Sandy Martin, at 7505 Mallard Drive, Peyton, CO  80831 and start receiving the newsletter 

each month, attending  the meetings and having a great time with sport aviation.   

Visit our website:  http://eaa72.org 

  Fred Carter  - Engines 719-683-6440 

  John Lingwall  719-683-5599 

Next Meeting 

Saturday, April 25, 2015 

Technical  Counselors/Advisors: 


